
Northridge High School Community Council Meeting Minutes 
Wednesday, February 3, 2021 

NHS Career Center  
 

-Attendees: Brian Hunt, Jo Richins, Erin Stumo, Matt Christensen, Spencer Hansen, MacKenzie Tiner, 
Jessica Holtry, Amber Cypers, Logan Toone, Patricia Barager, Cathy Bell, Belinda Kuck, Debbie Rios, Erin 
Blankenship, Makele Moore  
Absent: Nikki Johnston  
 
-Welcome: meeting called to order at 2:45 by Brian Hunt  
 
-Presentation by Belinda Kuck, PCBL – Personalized Competency Based Learning 

• Description on “Portrait of a Graduate” & state alignment  
 
-Presentation by Logan Toone – Davis Learner Profile Topics  

• Discussion on the “Communicators” aspect of the learner profile – what does that look like in a 
12th grader?  

o Effective use of body language & non-verbal communication, advocating for self & learn 
how to ask for help, being able to communicate with confidence, learning how to 
respectfully disagree or engage in a debate, their voice matters – share thoughts, even if 
they are different! Learn how to communicate in different formats – electronic, 
audience, written, phone calls, etc. Be able to communicate empathy. Appearance is a 
way of communicating.  

 
-Makele Moore motioned to approve the November 2020 minutes, Cathy Bell seconded the approval, 
vote was unanimous.  
 
-Budget Allocation Review for 2020-2021 by Jo Richins 

• Review of TSSP & TSSA, will discuss budget further in the coming meetings.  
 
-Social Emotional Learning  

• Review of SEL, will be doing SEL education for students/faculty in Advisory & during the week of 
March 22-26. Discussion on how SEL can help our students, as well as the adults. Brian 
challenged council to start thinking of goals of how we can help our students/faculty & work it 
into our school improvement plan.  

 
-Principal Update  

• “The Catalyst” – CTE Center in Davis School District  
 
-COVID Update 

• Review test to stay, test to play, test to walk at graduation, test to prom 
 
-Makele Moore motioned to adjourn the meeting, Patricia seconded the motion to adjourn, vote was 
unanimous. Next meeting will be held on Wednesday, March 3, 2021 at 2:45PM.  


